
Appendix 3iv 

Good morning,  
 
In response to the consultation on the Plockton Primary ASG.  
 
While I do not disagree with the proposed catchment area, I have concerns about the proposed 
method of transport for the Auchtertyre and Loch Duich catchment areas.  The current set up is a 
deterrent to GME as the length of the journey is too long by the current transport arrangement, and 
forces children into uncomfortable and potentially dangerous situations by having to transfer at the 
high school. 
 
It wod be good to see a review of GME in Lochalsh as the numbers are increasing at Plockton. After 
summer there will be 5 children travelling an hour by bus to the school. The nursery is at capacity 
and parents are having to delay entry or look at alternative educations settings. 
 
Regards, 
 
Karen MacRae 
 


